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Municipal Feedback on Foodlands Access Program Feasibility Study

The Planning and Protective Services Committee recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:

a) That the Board receive the municipal feedback;
b) That the Board direct staff to confirm municipal land donations; and
c) That should land donations be confirmed, the Board direct staff to develop a business case

with input from supportive municipal councils.
(NWA)
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